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Notice 2026.03 

General Services 
 

To:   Agency Procurement Staff  
Central Management Services Bureau of Strategic Sourcing 
State Purchasing Officers  

From:  Ellen H. Daley    
Date:  September 16, 2025  
Subject: Recission of CPO Notices 
Cc:  Procurement Compliance Monitors 
  Procurement Policy Board  
  Commission on Equity and Inclusion   
               
This notice is effective immediately. 

The following CPO notices are rescinded and no longer authoritative.  The rescinded notices 
will be maintained on the CPO’s website for historical reference but shall not be cited to nor 
relied upon as authority. 

• 2014.06 
• 2014.09 
• 2015.04 
• 2015.06 

If there are any questions regarding this notice, please ask your State Purchasing Officer or 
contact the Chief Procurement Office at (217) 622-1857. 

 

 

- End - 


